
PUBLIC SCOPING MEETINGS/OPEN HOUSES
WEDNESDAY, JULY 18  •  6:30-8 PM  •  SANTA CRUZ 
SANTA CRUZ POLICE DEPARTMENT COMMUNITY ROOM, 155 CENTER STREET

THURSDAY, JULY 19  •  6:30-8 PM  •  BEN LOMOND 
HIGHLANDS PARK LORENZO ROOM, 8500 HIGHWAY 9

The City of Santa Cruz is proposing to replace the existing Newell Creek Dam  
inlet/outlet works at Loch Lomond Reservoir in the San Lorenzo Valley. 

Please join us and comment on the scope and content of 
environmental information to include in the Environmental 
Impact Report for the Newell Creek Dam Inlet/Outlet 
Replacement Project.


